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Queens, NY, September 20, 2012 – This morning, Senator Addabbo was invited to join a tour of the new
senior housing property being built in Howard Beach, led by Monsignor LoPinto from nearby St. Helen's
Church, and Catholic Charities, owner of the facility. The new senior housing is being built on the site of
the former Bernard Fineson Center on Crossbay Boulevard, and is set to open next year.
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Teachers and students from the High School for Construction Trades, Engineering and Architecture
located on 102  Street in Ozone Park, also joined the tour to learn about the progress of the constructionnd

project.
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